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Minutes of the March 11, 2020 Meeting  

The March meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was held March 11, 2020 at Applebee’s Bar and Grill, Mission, Kansas.
There were 5 in attendance.  Chriss Scherer, former chapter chairman,
was in charge.

Scherer opened the business meeting at 12:01 PM.  He asked 
secretary/treasurer Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the February 
meeting. The motion to accept the minutes was by Robin Cross and the 
second by Steve Hendrix.  The motion passed.  

There were no committee reports

There was no old business.

New business:

Noted was that Cumulus has or will soon complete its studio move to 
Corporate Woods.

Kirk Chestnut, KC Metro EAS chairman, since changing jobs, has found 
it difficult to make the chapter meetings.

The motion to adjourn was by Ben Weiss and the second by Robin Cross. 
The program consisted of a lively exchange of engineering information 
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